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Spring term (2nd Half) 2020  

 Beechwood News  

Dates for your diary  

• Monday 17 February to Friday 21 February  

2020- Half term   

• 5th March-World book day   

• 9th -13th March-Chatter matters week  

• 23-27 March-Key worker meetings  

• Friday 3 April 2020-Term ends    

• Monday 6 April to Friday 17 April 2020-  

Spring (Easter) holiday   
  

Things your child needs every day  

• Slippers/indoor pumps  

• Waterproof clothing, coat and trousers  

• Wellies  

• Spare clothes  

• Gloves and hat  
 

News 

At the end of April we have booked Makaton 

training for the whole staff team, we are so 

excited as the training will enable us to help all 

the children to communicate, in a more inclusive 

practice and to teach the children to sign. We will 

also share our training with you through signs of 

the week and signing songs and rhymes.  

There are also lots of Makaton nursery rhymes on 

YouTube and of course Mr Tumble on CBeebies. 

 

World book day 

5th March is world book day. We will be having a 

sponsored listen during the week, (sponsor forms 

will be sent out after half term) and dress up as a 

book character on the 5th March, you have plenty 

of time to get creative. 

  

Staff of the month  

Well done to Jodine for achieving Staff of the 

Month for January, for settling into preschool 

with great enthusiasm. Well done! 

  

Facebook page  

Please like and share!!  
https://www.facebook.com/beechwoodchildcaresoutham  

  

Preschool news (Butterflies)  

Multi Sports this Term is £12, cash in a named 

envelope please asap as little laces expect to be 

paid in advance.  

If you are entitled to 30hr funding for Summer 

term I need your codes asap.   

This half term our focus has been “All about me” 

with self-portraits, naming body parts and 

learning about our skeletons this will continue 

with staying healthy. 

Nurture preschool (Caterpillars)  

We are very proud to always focus on our 

children’s interests, so this half term we have 

been firemen, farmers, looked after babies and 

had lots of fun!! 

Baby Barn News  

New children have settled well with the support 

of their key workers, good attachments have 

been made and the other children have made 

them feel very welcome.  

  

 Recycling  

We are collecting crisp packets and pet food 

pouches for guide dogs for the blind, when we 

have a box full Emma takes them to the training 

centre in Leamington. Also, if you have any 

recycled rubbish that we can use we usually can!! 

 

Many thanks, Judy and the team x 
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